
Thank you so much for hanging with us through all the craziness that Covid has brought to our lives. 

 

As the severity of covid cases and hospitalization decreases and more students come back to in-person 

classes we are planning to cut back on some of the digital support that we have been providing during 

these two years.  

The first change will start in the new year. Unfortunately, the connection between Zoom & Facebook 

has become more and more unreliable and because we want you to have the best online experience, we 

will instead move to Zoom only for on-line classes.  

The Good (Great) news is that we will continue to have Facebook groups where students can 

communicate and plan together. But we will no longer stream and save the full class videos to Facebook 

(Of course you may, as a class, request break downs of challenging sections to be saved to the group as 

needed).  

We choose to stick with Zoom because it has the flexibility, ability to highlight students with questions, 

and that Zoom honors the list of music we have had created for the dance studio along with the 

collections of songs purchased from Hollywood Music & others. 

We believe that this will give you the best possible alternative learning experience, when you are unable 

to join us in person. Especially with Zoom’s capability to “spotlight” you to better understand when you 

have a question about a move or combo. We hope that this will give you an opportunity to make any 

adjustments needed and please reach out to us if you have any questions about switching to Zoom. We 

have also included the links to Zoom below to help. 

 

Again, thank you for hanging with us. You cannot possibly know how much you mean to us. 

Isis & the Office Staff 

 

To join a Zoom meeting: 

https://zoom.us/join 

 

Zoom: Frequently asked Questions: 

https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206175806 

https://zoom.us/join
https://support.zoom.us/hc/en-us/articles/206175806

